
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

January 2024 Issue 

 

Throughout our newsletter you can expect to 

read a little bit about what goes on here at Blair 

Park, we hope you enjoy! 

 

                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blair Park 
Newsletter 

 

 



 Residents celebrating their birthday this month 

are… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing you a very happy birthday x 



A little preview of what we 

got up to in December… 
 

This month we celebrated Ray’s birthday. 

 

We have had a busy December: 

 

 We had our new Sweet Shop mural put up in the 

home. 

 We had a fantastic performance from Eva Long 

Productions for our Panto which was enjoyed by all. 

 We had a trip to The Light Cinema to watch White 

Christmas. 

 Local school children came to give out handmade 

cards to the residents. 

 

 

As usual, the hairdresser and the singing barber came to visit 

with his ukelele.  This time he dressed as Santa to entertain the 

residents. 

 

We had a lovely resident and family meal at the Jenny Wren for 

a lovely Christmas meal. 

 

We had an amazing Christmas party on 22nd with the Mayor 

attending along with Santa in his grotto to give out gifts to 



residents and staff.  Miss Chamonix entertained everyone 

dressed as Mrs Claus.  The raffle was also drawn with lots of 

amazing prizes. 

On Christmas Day we had another visit from Santa who gave 

out even more presents to the residents.  We had a lovely 

Christmas dinner. 

 

The staff dressed up and put on a carol service for the 

residents who also joined in. 

 

On 30th December we had our New Year’s Eve party.  

Entertainment was provided by Storm King and was enjoyed 

by all. 

 

 





  



  



  



 

  





  



 
 

  





  



  



Coming up in the future 
 

  



 

*Friends & Family* 

 

We would like to welcome all our new residents and their relatives to 

Blair Park. 

 

Our building works are continuing to progress well.  They are continuing 

the works upstairs.  They have now started on the last upstairs corridor. 

 

When bringing toiletries for your relative, could you put your relative’s 

name on them before bringing in please. 

 

We are now in the winter season so please be mindful of colds, flu and 

Covid-19 and try to avoid bringing them into the home. 

 

On 19th January, Keeley will be coming in to entertain the residents. 

 

We will be having a Relatives’ Meeting on Saturday, 20 January 2024 at 

2.00 pm. 

 

We will be having Fish ‘n’ Chip Friday on 26th January. 

 

We have activities planned so please check the activities board when you 

come and visit your relative. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Getting in Touch 
Blair Park Care Home, 2 Beechwood Avenue, Crown Road, Milton Regis, Sittingbourne, 

Kent. ME10 2AL 
Tel: 01795 423695      Email: blairpark@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 


